
The NSPCC Caspar safeguarding briefing for this week includes a link to their site for 
guidelines about ‘remote teaching’ which may well be relevant for those music therapists 
taking MT online: 
  
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/news/2020/march/undertaking-remote-teaching-safely/  
  
They have also updated their ‘having difficult conversations with children’ page to include 
information about talking about the coronavirus: 
  
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/safeguarding-child-protection/how-to-have-difficult-
conversations-


